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The Cariboo Chilcotin Orienteering Club organized 10 local events this past year. With our 
large inventory of mapped areas, the events were held at 7 different locations. Included within 
these events were special Easter-O and Spook-O events, hoping to promote orienteering to 
the young ones.

The CCOC also participated in 'Marsh Magic' at our local Nature Sanctuary. We had over 30 
young kids run through a small orienteering course, some using SI units for the first time and 
loving it.

The CCOC was fortunate to receive a grant from the Williams Lake Community Forest, as 
well as a matching grant from OBC, to go towards mapping out a new 6 sq km area in 150 
Mile House. The area has been used for 2 events this past year and has potential for multi-
leveled competition.

The CCOC continues to work with schools to help promote the sport of orienteering. We are 
also planning a joint event this winter with the local cross country ski club.

For the 2024 year, the CCOC has 107 members.


